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                                                           AGENDA (REVISED)
         Meeting of the Board of Directors

                    July 18 and 19, 2016

            Alexander House**Boise Idaho

Monday, July 18
8:30 A.M. 
Gather/Light refreshments

9:00 A.M 
Convene 
12:30 P.M.  
Lunch

4:00 P.M.
Adjourn

____________________________________________________
9:00
Call to Order/Check In

9:15   Consent Agenda

9:30   Multi-Year Grant Review and funding decisions

11:15
Motion to request DHW internal audits division to perform a risk 


assessment of ICTF internal controls.  

11:30 Review and finalize SFY 2017 Budget

12:30
Networking Lunch

1:00   
Disposition of funds from Wickel Trust

2:00    Assessment of prior year and goal setting

4:00    Recess for evening








Tuesday, July 19







8:15 Convene for panel





Presentations on 3 initiatives strategy:

Over the last few months I have been describing our work as three initiatives 


Our current initiatives include extensive education on how to prevent child sexual abuse, promotion of   a crying plan to prevent shaken baby syndrome and integrating protective factors into the work of all family serving organizations and community institutions.  Research tells us that prevention of child abuse is an adult responsibility so ICTF’s work is with parents, including incarcerated mothers and refugees, and other caregivers, and staff of child care programs, community recreation departments, police departments, family serving social service agencies, schools, churches, and other entities that recognize their responsibility to protect children.  

On Tuesday morning we will have our community partners talk to us about what they are doing to implement these strategies.
CATCH (Charitable Assistance for the Community’s Homeless) has an annual grant from ICTF to integrate protective factors into their overall program.  Wyatt Schroeder, CATCH’s director, and Jane Zink will talk about the work they are doing. 
Treasure Valley Initiative Steering Committee. Linda Payne Smith from Saint Alphonsus and Bishop Brian Thom of the Episcopal Diocese, are co-chairs for this group that is working with us to increase the number of adults trained in Stewards of Children.  

Crying Baby Plan.  Sherry Iverson with the Idaho chapter of the American Academy of Pediatrics and Saint Luke’s Children’s Hospital and Beverly Haugen from Giraffe Laugh, have been working with us to disseminate the plan and train people to use it.  
Noon Adjourn
www.idahochildrenstrustfund.org
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